
  
   

 

 

Press release 

 

Introducing Dania Connect AB: A Name Change Marks a 

New Identity  

 

The Dania Group’s recent acquisition of Sweden’s largest transporter of 
shipping containers, GDL Sjöcontainer AB, has led to the need for a new 

shared identity and brand. As we embark on this exciting journey to 

strengthen our presence in the Scandinavian market and enhance our 

service offerings, we are proud to announce our new identity. 

 

As of November 1st, 2023, GDL Sjöcontainer AB is officially Dania Connect 

AB. 

 

Dania Connect AB, formerly GDL Sjöcontainer, has long been a trusted name in the Swedish 

transport industry. The company specializes in transporting shipping containers and connecting 

Swedish container ports and domestic depots with overseas destinations. Our unwavering 

commitment to value-for-money solutions, quality service and the continuous development of 

digital- and ESG-related solutions has always defined our work. 

While Dania Group's acquisition of GDL Sjöcontainer was a key milestone, the core of this 

transformation lies in our commitment to develop and embrace a new identity that represents our 

shared vision and goals. Dania Connect AB reflects our renewed dedication to excellent service 

and our vision for the future. 

To realize this transformation, we are proud to announce our new Swedish website, 

www.daniaconnect.se. Our online presence now aligns with our new identity and provides an 

enhanced digital experience for our customers and partners. 

We can assure that our commitment to provide the same high-quality service remains unchanged. 

Dania Connect AB will continue to serve our customers with the same services under the same 

management and organization. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Group CEO, Frank Hjortekær-Jensen, fhj@daniaconnect.dk / mobile: +45 2271 2121 

Or CEO, Mikael Andersson, man@daniaconnect.se /mobile: +46 70 598 84 78 
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